
From: Tyrrell, Denise 
Sent: 2/27/2012 10:39:48 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Thank You! 

Good morning, Brian. 

Thanks for meeting me last week. I hope you and your wife can make it to the China trip. 

I just wanted to give you a "heads up" on one thing. We will be making a information request of ail the 
major lOU's for emergency response plans and protocols. We'll be looking at these plans and hope to 
be able to cull some best practices. 

Best, 

Denise Tyrrell 

Southern California Representative 

California Public Utilities Commission 

320 W. 4th St, Suite 500 

Los Angeles, CA. 90013 

(213) 576-7064 
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